

TOWN OF GROTON

Office of the Commissioners of Trust Funds 173 Main Street, Groton, Massachusetts 01450 Tel: (978) 877-6787 Fax: (978) 448-1214 Karen F. Tuomi, Executive Director

Commissioners of Trust Funds Meeting Minutes October 27, 2016

Peter Twomey Youth Center 5:30pm

Trust Commissioners (regular meeting) including Executive Session.

Atttendees: Tom Hartnett, Joe Twomey, Leslie Wickfield

Guests: Vanessa Abrahams, Nancy Wilder, Mark Gerath

Sign Bills

Meeting with the Boston financial advisors will be December 1st at 5pm at Town Hall.

Library Trustees were invited to attend.

Meet with the Trustees of the Groton Library – Trustees asked the Commissioners to consider giving a bequest of \$60k for the FY18 budget for books and necessities. Joe made the motion to approve the request of \$60k. Tom seconded and it was voted unanimously

Space allocation project is still on the books – hopefully will take place in 2017.

A vote to enter into Executive Session was taken to discuss applications for the Green or Shepley Charity Funds which may include discussing the reputation, character, physical condition or mental health of an individual will be made. The individual to be discussed in such executive session was notified at least 48 hours prior to the proposed executive session.

Review applications to the Green/Shepley Charity Fund